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Please support SB 1583! I truly believe that my job as a librarian is to help youth, and 

everyone, become global and knowledgeable citizens. Banning books or access to 

informational resources restricts my ability to do just that. This bill allows me, as a 

librarian, to ensure that youth, and everyone, can access the information they need to 

become that global and knowledge citizen without fear of reprisal or retribution. So, 

please pass and support SB 1583! 


